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From: Erin Mahoney
Sent: Saturday, 6 May 2017 2:50 p.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: From Erin Mahoney

Hi
I am presently the Vice President of the Australasian Academy of Paediatric Dentistry (AAPD) and was asked by our
President to look at the Draft Professional Boundaries Practice Standard. I found the document easy to read and
straight forward. Thank you Erin Mahoney




